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15 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
We are still very aware of how the current situation with Covid is affecting our school 
community. Children, their families, staff and governors are all being affected 
in very different ways. 
 
We are proud of how well we know the children in our care. It enables teachers and 
support staff to spot changes in a child's behaviour that may indicate they are 
experiencing difficulty and we have many ways we can, and do, help.  
 
However, we understand that there may be families who are experiencing acute 
difficulty that we are not aware of. It may be that you may have lost your job or have 
experienced a bereavement. You may be experiencing mental health problems or 
relationship problems. We understand and know that this may affect family life and your 
children. 
 
If you are experiencing difficulties that we are not aware of, please do get in touch as 
we may well be able to help. If we are aware, we can keep an closer eye on your child 
and work with you to ensure their wellbeing. We can also put you in touch with agencies 
and charities that could help you. 
 
If you would like to discuss a family matter that may be impacting on the wellbeing of 
your child please email or call the school office and make an appointment with a 
member of staff. We have a great deal of experience in many different family matters 
and are happy to help. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Steven Ginn 
Head Teacher 
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